
In support of the nomination of Mary Curtin

Councillor Peter Southgate, Leader of the Merton Park Ward Independent Residents

Thank you Madam Mayor.

I am delighted to support the nomination of Councillor Mary Curtin as our Mayor for 

the next year.  

I think she’s shown by her commitment to the work of Friends of St Helier long 

before she became a councillor that she is made of the right stuff to be our Mayor 

and her work on the Healthier Communities Scrutiny Panel has been very thoughtful 

and therefore we are happy to support her nomination.
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